Fair Housing Coordinator and Information
It is the policy of the City of Alachua, in keeping with the laws of the United States of America and the spirit of the Constitution of the State of Florida, to promote through fair, orderly and lawful procedure the opportunity for each person so desiring to obtain housing of such person's choice in this county, without regard to race, color, ancestry, national origin, religion, sex, marital status, familial status, handicap, or age, and, to that end, to prohibit discrimination in housing by any person. For more information on Fair Housing, contact for the Fair Housing Coordinator as follows:
[bookmark: _Hlk88061879]Mike DaRoza, City Manager (Fair Housing Coordinator): (386) 418-6100
mdaroza@cityofalachua.com 


For a brief informational Public Service Announcement on Fair Housing, follow the link below.

[bookmark: _GoBack]http://youtu.be/uZ8LugzV6No

